
Newtown Public Schools 

Facilities Subcommittee Meeting 

June 3, 2020 

2:00pm-3:15pm 
 

 

In attendance by video conference: Chris Geissler, Erin Ardino, Ron Bienkowski, Bob Gerbert, 
Tom Kuroski, Mark Pompano, Sharon Vetrano, Jack Vichiola 
 

Introductions 

Subcommittee Norms created 

Pillar definition reviewed 
 

The following areas were discussed by the subcommittee: 
 

Cleaning and sanitizing 

Custodial responsibilities, staffing, shifts 

Expectations for staff and students 

Visitor guidelines and expectations 

Building/Campus use restrictions  
Air quality standards 
 

Each topic was further defined with questions and/or items for further consideration.  It was 
noted that there will be some overlap with other subcommittees and many of our 
approaches/plans will be based on State safety protocols.  
 

Roundtable was held and the meeting adjourned at approximately 3:15pm. 

 


